
Thank you for spending Christmas with us at Highfield! 

If you do not have a church home, we would love to have you 
join us. 

Sunday Service – 10:30am 

 

Sunday Small Groups will resume on January 14th 

 

Prayer Meeting will resume Wednesday, January 10th 

 

Devotional & prayer will resume Wed, January 10th 

 

The church office will be closed December 25th & 26th and 
January 1st 

 

Youth Group resumes Wednesday, January 12th 

 

 

 

The Pastors, staff and their families of HBC would like to wish 
you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. May you 
know the peace of God, the redemption of Christ and the com-

fort of the Holy Spirit today and all year through. 



Welcome & Prayer 
 

Joy to the World 
 

Advent Reading  - The Leaman Family 
 

We Lift the Light of Hope 
 

Scripture Reading – Luke 2:1-7 
 

“Glory to God!” - Mixed Quartet 
 

Scripture Reading - Luke 2:8-14 
 

What a Glorious Night – Children with bells 
 

Scripture Reading – Luke 2:15-18 
 

“What Can Compare?” - Choir 
 

Message from Pastor Gary Barr “Jesus is the Heart                      
of Christmas” 

 
Silent Night with Candles 

 
Closing Prayer 

 

 


